
 

June 16, 2013  Posted to the Volunteer Chat 

Hello ladies, 

I'm happy to let you know we have a second article just for teen breastfeeding mothers, going live Monday 
(6/17/13) morning on our website. When it's published you can read the article 
at https://breastfeedingusa.org/content/article/teens-going-back-school-and-breastfeeding  Social Networking 
will announce it on Facebook and Twitter.  Please "Retweet" or "Share" from our Facebook page to your 
Chapter and personal pages as well.   
 

The author, volunteer Jackie Levine, LCCE, FACCE, CD(DONA), CLC from New York has worked with teen 

moms for many years, and brings an encouraging and warm tone to this article titled, For Teens: Going Back to 
School and Breastfeeding!  There isn't much on the Internet for teen breastfeeding moms to read, and we hope 
to change that and build this new section, Just for Teens.  Thanks to the Editorial Review Board (ERB) for 
work, on this and all articles.  
 
I'm looking for a volunteer to help put up more articles on the website. If you have a few hours are interested in 
being a member of the Website Workgroup, please write too me personally off list. Experience with HTML is 
helpful, but if a non-techie like me can learn this, so can you!   
 
I hope everyone enjoyed this latest issue of Horizons. Thanks Kate, Gail, Sue Ann,  and the entire pubs team 
for their excellent work. I see it evolving with every new issue.  If yours didn't come to your inbox,  it could be 
that your membership has lapsed.  MailChimp sends the newsletter to current members only. It might be in 
your spam folder, or your email address needs updating.  You won't want to miss a single issue.  If you need 
help to find out why you're not receiving it, contact Gail Moak atPublications@breastfeedingusa.org.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Patty Jacobs 
President 
For Website Workgroup 
Patty.Jacobs@breastfeedingusa.org 
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